
Kimberly School District #414 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING FY23 

THURSDAY, MAY 4, 2023 

ITEM#5 - BPA HEALTH 

*************************************************************** 

As part of the AWARE grant, the SDE is contracting with BPA Health services on our behalf to provide 
voluntary mental health and other services to all of our families in the district including RISE. These services 
are available to students and their immediate families.  The services would be provided face to face or 
virtually.  Again, we will not be contracting with BPA health, it is recommended that the Kimberly School Board 
of Trustees approve the BPA services for Kimbelry School District.   


